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3rd December 2021

Dear St Martin’s Family,

As we get closer to the Christmas season, we have a number of wonderful
celebrations.  Just to inform you that on Friday 10th December, students are allowed
to wear their Christmas jumper along with their own clothes.  We ask if they would
like to either bring in a financial donation which will be given to St
Martin-in-the-Fields Church at Trafalgar Square, homeless project The Connection, or
they would like to bring in dried items and tins of food which we will then donate to
our local food bank.

We are planning to allow our key Christmas events to go ahead.  Please encourage
your daughter to ensure she has a mask with her at all times.  If you are coming in to
join us for any of our events, we ask that you take a lateral flow test and be able to
show us when you come into school and we ask that you maintain social distance as
and when we require it.

Please join us at our Christmas Concert by candlelight at Holy Trinity Church on
Wednesday 8th December at 5.00pm.

Prize Giving Evening - For parents already invited, please reply back requesting a
maximum 2 tickets.

Lastly, School finishes for Christmas break on Thursday 16th December at 12.30pm.

We look forward to enjoying and celebrating with you at these Christmas events.
Thank you very much for your continuous support. May this Christmas Season bring
joy to all your family and friends.

Yours Sincerely,

Ms J Okokon
Headteacher

“I bring you good news that will cause great joy for all the people” Luke 2:10




